

Dear Utiligroup

Thank you for supporting us by raising £850!

On behalf of Age UK Lancashire, I am writing to thank you for the recent fundraising activity you undertook to support our charity. We were delighted to hear about the workshop you held for energy companies and are pleased they made donations to attend.

We are becoming increasingly reliant on donations from local people and businesses in what is a very tough financial time for the charity. The money you have raised will stay in Lancashire and be used to enable us to carry out our community engagement work, by reaching out and helping more and more vulnerable older people who have various needs.

I am pleased that you recognised the work we do with our 'Spread the Warmth' campaign, in which we aim to offer information and advice on how to cope in the winter months and ensure as many older people as possible are kept warm and well. Winter can be a very difficult time for many older people who may struggle to get out to buy food or socialise, which means they can become very lonely and isolated. Many older people also struggle with increased energy bills during winter so we are there to assist with all of these issues as much as possible.

If you would like any further information regarding any of our services and campaigns then please do not hesitate to contact me. We would be interested to see if there is anything we can do together in the future and would happily come and meet with you to discuss some options that would be mutually beneficial.

Thank you once again for raising £800 (plus £50 Gift Aid) and supporting our charity and I look forward to hopefully hearing from you in the future.

Yours sincerely,

David Ward

Promotions Manager Age UK Lancashire

T: 01257 444410

E: dward@ageuklancs.org.uk

Age UK Lancashire 61-63 St Thomas's Rd Chorley Lancashire PR7 1JE t 0300 303 1234 f 01257 479017 e admin@ageuklancs.org.uk www.ageuklancs.org.uk



